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March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Leavers Hoodies 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Please contact media@bottishamvc.org if you prefer to not 
have your child’s name included in the leavers hoodie. 

Friday 22 March 

 
I hope this letter finds you well. As the academic year comes to a close, we at Bottisham 
Village College are preparing to commemorate this significant milestone in your child's 
educational journey. As part of our tradition, we are excited to offer leavers hoodies to our 
graduating class of 2024. 

In line with this tradition, we would like to include the names of all graduating students on the 
leavers hoodie. We believe that having your child's name printed on the hoodie would serve 
as a cherished keepsake, reminding them of the wonderful memories and friendships 
they've made during their time at Bottisham Village College. 

However, we understand and respect the importance of privacy, which is why we are 
offering you the opportunity to opt out. If you prefer not to have your child's name included 
on the hoodie, please contact media@bottishamvc.org by 22 March 2024.  

If we do not receive a response from you, we will proceed with including your child's name 
on the leavers hoodie. 

For all other enquiries regarding this, please email enquiries@bottishamvc.org.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

Miss M Goldman Roberts 
Head of Learning, Year 11 
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